
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Road Closure – Queen Street 

 

 

WHAT: Queen Street will be temporarily closed from Victoria Street to Regent Street on 
April 1 to accommodate an event. 

WHEN: Tuesday, April 1, 2025, from 7:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

CONTACT: Any inquiries concerning this road closure may be directed to Casey 
Sharpe, Supervisor of Roads, at Casey.Sharpe@notl.com or 905-468-3266 ext. 257. 

COMMUNICATION: The Town will share this information through its website and social 
media channels. Signage will be installed near the event area to notify drivers of the 
road closure. 

Emergency Services will be informed of this closure plan and will ensure that service to 
the affected area remains uninterrupted. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

mailto:Casey.Sharpe@notl.com


Follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, X, and Instagram for immediate 
alerts. 

Contact the Town: 

1593 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil | 905-468-3266 | info@notl.com | www.notl.com 
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